
STATE STREET ELEMENTARY 

Follow “State Street PTO” on Facebook 
ptostatestreet@gmail.com 

Dear State Street Family, 

The Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) connects teachers, students and families by 
providing fun, memorable educational opportunities and events for our students and 
community. We welcome you to help make these opportunities & events possible by: 

1. Fundraising - Participation in a wide variety of fundraisers allows PTO to sponsor 
field trips, annual field day, assemblies and rent a mobile science lab, supplement 
classroom supples, reduce yearbook costs, host dances, etc! Flyers will be sent home 
with students prior to each fundraiser. 

2. Volunteering - Currently, the PTO Board is looking for volunteers. If you are 
interested in volunteering, there is a place for you at State Street! All are welcome to 
volunteer - parents, guardians, grandparents, aunts/uncles, etc. Flyers will be sent 
home with students prior to each event. 

The PTO Board will give a FREE yearbook to each person who participates in three (3) 
fundraisers and volunteers for three (3) events during the 2022-2023 school year!              
If you are interested in volunteering, please complete the two (2) attached forms: PTO 
Membership Registration form and PTO Volunteer Registration form. Return both forms to 
school by Friday, September 23rd.  
  

1. Classroom Holiday Parties - Please mark if you are interested in being the Head 
Classroom Parent. Each Head Classroom Parent coordinates with other classroom 
parent volunteers to help plan their classroom holiday parties. Classroom holiday 
parties are on 10/31/2022, 12/21/2022 and 2/14/2023. 

2. PTO Sponsored Events - Please mark if you are available to volunteer during school 
hours.  Events during school hours include: Classroom Holiday Parties, Scholastic 
Book Fair (9/13 & 9/14), Santa Land (12/6 & 12/7), Annual Field Day (5/25), Field 
Trips, Organizing Fundraiser Orders, Fundraiser Distribution and much more! 

Thank you for your continued support! Together, lets make State Street Elementary “the 
place to be” and 2022-2023 the best year yet for our State Street Family.  

- State Street Elementary PTO Board 
    Caitie Sipes, Brittani Hysong, Nikki Kurash & Laura Shakespeare

Students Matter. Teachers Matter. You Matter… PTO Cannot Thrive Without YOU!  
#StateStreetStrong #StateStreetProud
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